
The state of South Carolina is offering free internet
hotspots and internet service to eligible homes with
school-aged children. Eligibility is based on financial

need for those who do not already have internet
service. At present, funding for free Internet service

has been provided for August - December 2020. 

Charleston County School District is committed to
helping eligible families receive this service. If you

wish to register, please submit this form.  T

This survey may only be completed for a child
enrolled in a CCSD school or CCSD charter school.

You only need to complete one survey per household.

Registration for Free Need-Based Internet
Service from the State of South Carolina 


